
Shellingford CE (A) Primary School 
Headteacher: Miss Judith Terrell 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Shellingford School Family, 
 
Last week we celebrated WORLD BOOK DAY last week and as usual we were highly impressed with 
the array of book characters: 
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Value for the next two weeks: Justice 
 

Act justly, love mercy, walk humbly with your God  
Micah: 6:8 

 
 

 

STAND BY ME - FEBRUARY ON THE FLOOR 
We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who supported  

the ‘February on the Floor’ Appeal. 
 

 
 

This money will help to provide children across the world with the clothes, food and educational 
resources they need in order to have the very best start to their school day and be able to concentrate 

on their learning. 



ANNUAL PARENT QUESTIONNAIRES 
Thank you to those who have already returned their questionnaires.  We would very much like to 
hear your views and we would be grateful if you would take a little time to complete and return the 
questionnaire by next Friday 17th March. Thank you.  
 
I would like to draw your attention to the following events taking place over the next couple of 
weeks: 
 
 

BRITISH SCIENCE WEEK 
Next week we will be celebrating British Science Week.  This year’s theme is ‘Connections’.  EYFS and 
KS1 will be learning about animals and habitats linked to their visit to the Cotswold Wildlife Park.   
KS2 will be involved in various scientific investigations, and activities and will be learning about 
significant scientists from history.   

 
SCHOOL LUNCHES - SUMMER TERM 
Lunch options and booking of school meals for Summer Term 5 (17th April – 26th May) will be sent 
early next week for parents to make their choices.  The deadline for meal choices and payment is 
Tuesday 28th March and changes cannot be made after this date.  We would appreciate a timely 
response.   
 
Please note there will be no school lunches on the following dates and all children will be required to 
bring a packed lunch to school on: 

 Thursday 4th May due to elections taking place in the Community Hall 
 Friday 5th May when we will be having a whole school picnic in celebration of The Coronation 

of His Majesty The King  
 Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th April Class 3 only due to the Year 3/4 Hill End Residential 

With best wishes, 
 
Judith R Terrell 

Church Street, Shellingford, Faringdon, Oxfordshire, SN7 7QA 
Tel: 01367 710301 email: office.3853@shellingford.oxon.sch.uk 

www.shellingford.oxon.sch.uk 

SPRING TERM AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS 
Finally, a reminder that the last week of After-School Clubs for the Spring Term is the week of 
Monday 20th March.   

Please also read the email sent to all Parents this afternoon regarding Summer Term After-School 
Clubs and booking deadline. 

 
 
 
 
 

FRIENDS OF SHELLINGFORD SCHOOL (FoSS) 

 
FoSS are holding their next General Meeting on Wednesday 22nd March at 6.30pm in Class 4 and 
all parents are invited to attend.  We are always pleased to receive any support and help in 
organising upcoming events.  
 

Bag2School raised £268.00 – thank you everyone for supporting this fundraiser. 
 

Children’s Easter Disco – Thursday 16th March (5.00 – 7.00pm) in the Community Hall 
£4.50 per ticket (under 3’s free) and £2.50 food.  Drinks available to purchase at the bar. 
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